
Fact-finding visit by the Deputy Prime
Minister for Reintegration to the
Security Zone perimeter

On July 25, 2025, the Deputy Prime Minister for Reintegration, Roman Roșca,
undertook a fact-finding visit in the Security Zone perimeter.

During the visit to the police sector offices of the Bender Police Inspectorate located in
Varnița village and the Northern district of the city of Bender, the Deputy Prime
Minister became acquainted with the activity of the territorial subdivisions, the working
conditions of the staff, as well as the challenges they face in fulfilling their duties. In
addition, discussions focused on maintaining public order and ensuring the safety of
citizens.

Subsequently, the Deputy Prime Minister also visited the Office of the People's
Advocate in Varnița. Discussions centered on the respect for human rights in the
Security Zone, citizens' access to public services, and the monitoring of cases
involving violations of fundamental rights. The procedures for handling petitions and
complaints submitted by residents of the region were also reviewed.

    


